AUG 15 1984

Docket No. 50-412

Duquesne Light Company

ATTN: Mr. E. J. Woolever
Vice President
Nuclear Constructicn

Robirson Plaza Buildina No. 2

Suite #210, PA Route 50

Pittsburgh, Pennsyivania 15205

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection No. 50-412/84-07

This refers to the routine inspection conducted by Mr. G. A. Walton of this office
on Junc 1 - July 23, 1984, at the Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit 2, Shipping=-
port, Pennsylvania of activities authorized by NRC License No. CPPR-105 and to the
discussions of our findings held by Mr. Walton with Mr. C. Ewing and other members
of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examired duri~g this inspection are described in the NRC Region I Inspection
Report which is enclosed with this letter. Within these areas, the inspection
consisted of select 've examinations of procedures and representative records, in-
terviews with personnel, and observations by the inspector.

Within the scope of this insp2ction, no violations were observed.

We acknowledge your letter dated June 27, 1984, which provides additioral infor-
mation pertaining to violation 82-01-01 and dispos.tion of the subject pipe to
fitting welds discussed in that violation. When the additional informat.on is
received that you committed to in your response, we will perfurm a review and ad-
vise on disposition of this matter.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure will
be placed in the NRC Public Document Room unless you notify this office, by tele-
phone, within ten days of the date of this letter and submit written application
to withhold informatfon contained therein within thirty days of the date of this
'etter. Such application must be consistent with the requirements of 10 CFR
2.790(b)(1). The telephone notification of your intent to request withholding,
or any nequest for an extension of the 10 day period which you believe necessary,
should be made to the Supervisor, Files, Mail and Records, USNRC Region I, at
(215) 337-5223.
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Duquesne Light Company 2

No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation with us in this matter is

appreciated.

AUG 15 1984

Sincerely,

k‘“&n 81z d”‘

Richard W. Starostecki, Director

Divis

jon of Project and Resident

Programs

Enclosures: NRC Region I Inspection Repert 50-412/84-07

Attachment A
Attachment B

cc w/encl:

E. Ewing, Quality Assurarce Manager

R. J. Washabaugh, Project Manager

E. F. Kurtz, Jr., Manager, Regulatory Affairs
H. M. Siegel, Manager, Engineering

Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

NRC Resident Inspector

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania

bcc w/encl:

Region I Docket Room (with corcurrences)
Senior Operations Officer (w/o encl)
DPRP Section Chief

T. Martin, RI
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